
10 Excellent Qualities 

of 

Edge Park Preschool 
– Building Bridges to Future Successes – 

 1.  Qualified, loving, dedicated, 
adaptable, & creative teachers! 

 2.  Licensed by Texas Department of 
Health & Human Services. 

 3.  Safe, nurturing environment – it 
is ok to make mistakes.  We build 
confidence! 

 4.  Challenging, developmentally 
appropriate curriculum for young 
children.  Children are engaged & 
interested – learning mixed with 
social interactions & active play. 

 5.  Social opportunities – play is an 
important part of learning!  No 
electronics in our classrooms – 
communication is key! 

 6.  The Preschool helps develop 
necessary pre-reading/pre-writing 
skills needed to begin kindergarten. 

 7.  Small class size with one-on-one 
attention. 

 8.  The family is valued – we offer 
several opportunities for fellowship 
with our families. 

 9.  Christian values exemplified. 

 10.  We make learning fun! 
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5616 Crowley Rd. 

Fort Worth, TX 76134 
Phone: 817.924.4580 

edgeparkpreschool@gmail.com 
www.edgeparkpreschool.org 

Edge Park Preschool on Facebook 

Sandra Sullivan 
Director E
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Philosophy: 

Edge Park United Methodist Church 
Preschool regards each child as a 
capable and unique child of God that 
deserves a nurturing environment in 
which they can flourish physically, 
emotionally, socially and spiritually. 
Christian values, unconditional love 
and acceptance should be at the core 
of the young child's learning 
experience. 

Mission Statement: 

Edge Park United Methodist Church 
Preschool provides a Christian  
environment where each child can 
learn, grow and flourish as their  
physical, emotional, social and spiritual 
needs are met. Edge Park United 
Methodist Preschool strives to equip 
each child with a love of learning and 
Christian values to provide a 
foundation for future endeavors. 

 

 

 

Classes Available 

Enrollment for children 18 mos-PreK 
is for the 9 month preschool year: 

September - May 

Toddlers: 3 day class only 

Two’s - Pre-K: 3 or 5 day class: 

▪ 3 day class (MWF) 
▪ 5 day class (M-F) 

Child must be age of group by 
September 1.  Child will stay in that 
assigned class for the preschool year. 

 

• • • • • • • • • 

Preschool Program Hours 

9:00 - 2:30 Monday - Thursday 

9:00 – 12:30 Friday 

All children will need to bring lunch. 

Children will need a plastic mat and 
blanket for rest time. 
 

• • • • • • • • •. 

Tuition Policy  

• MWF class - $350 per month 

• M-F class - $450 per month 

 

$50 tuition discount for sibling or  
Edge Park UMC member.  

 

 

 
 

Other Fees 

• Registration Fee  
 - non-refundable 
 - due upon enrollment 
  - $75, if paid by May 31st 
 - $100, if paid after May 31st  
   
 
• Supply Fee  
 - collected in Sept. & Jan. 
 - $75.00 (MWF class) 
  - $100.00 (M-F class) 
  

 

• Late pick-up fees & Late tuition 
fees will apply 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Check out our website: 
www.edgeparkpreschool.org. 

  For more information or to arrange a 
visit to the preschool, you may contact 
Ms Sandra at 817-924-4580 or 
edgeparkpreschool@gmail.com. 
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